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Read on...



Beaver Vu Bowl

ORGANIZATION: The SURVIVOR SUMMER SWEEPERS are organized by and conducted at
Beaver-Vu Bowl, 1238 N. Fairfield Rd., Beavercreek, OH 45432. 937.426.6771. Participation is
open to any adult bowler, age 21 and over, as of August 1, 2018.

SCHEDULE: The Sweepers will take place on Wednesday nights, starting May 1, 2018 and be
conducted each Wednesday through July 31, 2018. Check-in starts at 6:30 PM and bowling
begins at 7:00 PM. EXCEPTION: There will be no sweeper on Wed. June 5th.

FORMAT: Each week, all bowlers will bowl four (4) games. The score of the lowest game will
be thrown out and the sum total of a bowler’s three (3) highest game scores will determine
the Sweeper winner for that week. Each week is a separate Sweeper. There is no carryover
of scores from week to week. All scoring will be on an actual basis (scratch).

LANE PATTERNS: The lane patterns used will vary but all patterns will fall into the “challenge”
or “sport” pattern categories. The pattern selected each week will be displayed at Sweeper
check-in. Beaver-Vu Bowl has Brunswick synthetic lanes with patterns applied by the Bruns-
wick Authority 22 machine.

COST: $35.00. Breakdown: $13.00 lineage and $22.00 cash awards.

AWARDS: No fewer than 1:6 participants will receive awards at each sweeper. The top
female bowler is guaranteed an award regardless of final standings (subject to a minimum
of 2 female participants).

JACKPOTS: There will be optional high game jackpots available each week. Cost: $10.00
(52.50 per game).

MEMBERSHIP: This league is open to any bowler that meets the age qualifications described
above. USBC membership is not required. There is no membership fee to participate in the
Sweepers.

PRE-REGISTRATION: No pre-registration is required. Complete a simple 1-time registration
form on site at the Sweeper.

QUESTIONS: If you have questions, please e-mail Greg Coulles, Sweeper Manager,
gregc300@gmail.com



